
This change resulted from legislation adopted 
by the Ohio General Assembly in 2024. Delta 
Dental strongly opposed this e�ort because the 
discounts provided significant cost protections  
to our members.

With the passage of this new legislation, Delta 
Dental cannot establish maximum allowable fees 
for non-covered services provided by in-network 
dentists; they can charge their normal fees for 
the service.

Does this impact the services covered by  
my Delta Dental plan?


